
 

 

TOWN OF KENDALL 

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

MEETING MINUTES 

 

Tuesday, April 9, 2013 - 7:00 p.m. 

 

CALL TO ORDER: Gay Smith called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 

 

ATTENDANCE: Kevin Banker, Chair.  - absent 

         Patrick Bolton   - present 

         Tony Cammarata  - present 

         Fletcher Rowley  - present 

         Gay Smith   - present 

 

Also present Town Board Liaison Schuth and Recording Secretary Bakutis. 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES:  Minutes from the March 12, 2013 meeting were reviewed.  

Tony Cammarata motioned to accept minutes with corrections.  Seconded by 

Patrick Bolton, all in favor. 

 

TOWN BOARD UPDATE:  David gave update on Crystal Freitag.  She will be going 

before the next Planning Board meeting for a public hearing for approval of a Special Use 

Permit, to operate a hair salon home business on her property located at 1987 Kendall 

Road.  David discussed a letter he wrote from the Town Board a couple of years ago 

looking into changing RA to RR.  He is working with the Planning Board and reviewing 

the RA regulations.  David gave the board an update on the water survey and how Bart 

Joseph is organizing all the information on the surveys that were mailed back so far.  Bart 

is entering information into a data base by question and street address so there will be a 

geographical listing, the data will be sent to the Town Engineer who will review the 

answers and reply’s, they will also look at geographical sections to see were it is in 

relation to a current water line.  They will make a recommendation on what to do next.  

There were some surveys received with some important questions that were unanswered, 

so they will get the Town of Kendall Engineers advice on how they should handle those.  

The Memorial Day Ceremony will be on Friday, May 31, 2013 and be in Morton.  Next 

Town Board meeting is next Tuesday, April 16, 2013. 

 

NEXT MEETING: 

Tuesday, May 14, 2013 

 

ADJOURNEMENT: 

Gay Smith motioned to adjourn, seconded by Tony Cammarata.  All in favor. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Tammy Bakutis 

Recording Secretary                         


